
From: wayne price
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Bobby Sisson; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Re: 2RP-2618-0 Key BKE
Date: Friday, March 13, 2015 10:38:23 AM

Mike,

Thanks, will notify.

Wayne

On Mar 12, 2015, at 4:19 PM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD wrote:

> Wayne,
>
> Please advise once you have scheduled commencement of operations.
>
> Thanks,
>
> Mike Bratcher
> NMOCD District 2
> 811 S. First Street
> Artesia, NM 88210
> O: 575-748-1283 X108
> C: 575-626-0857
> F: 575-748-9720
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: wayne price [mailto:wayneprice77@earthlink.net]
> Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 3:43 PM
> To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
> Cc: Bobby Sisson
> Subject: 2RP-2618-0 Key BKE
>
> Dear Mike,
>
> Pursuant to our telephone conversation, I understand that Key Energy 
> has permission to remove and properly dispose of contaminated soil 
> generated from the recent release event and perform delineation of 
> the footprint area.  You indicated OCD has visited the site and 
> agrees that our background sample should be collected approximately 
> 300 feet, more or less, to the northwest located in the old 
> cultivated field, which may now be owned by the State of NM 
> Interstate Steam Compact Commission.
>
> As discussed, before we backfill any area we will submit sample 
> results for your review and obtain permission.
>
> Please advise if OK to proceed.
>
> Wayne Price-Price LLC
>
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